
ATTACHMENT A 

 

To: City Council Date: September 18, 2019 

From: Mayor Kate Gallego 
 

Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS – APPOINTEES 
 

The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 
following Boards and Commissions: 
 
Alhambra Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Betty Guardado recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Tanairi Ochoa-Martinez 
Ms. Ochoa-Martinez is the Director of Fuerza Local, Local First Arizona and a resident 
of District 5. She fills a vacancy on the committee for a term to expire November 19, 
2020. 
 
Census Complete Count Committee 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment: 
 
Tameka Spence 
Ms. Spence is the Census Organizer for the Arizona Coalition for Change. She will 
serve a term to expire July 1, 2020.  
 
Development Advisory Board 
 
I recommend the following individuals for reappointment: 
 
Molly Carson 
Ms. Carson is a Senior Vice President and Market Leader at Ryan Companies and 
represents the Contractor category. She will serve her second term to expire 
September 4, 2022.  
 
 

 

  



 
Richard Hudson 
Mr. Hudson is a Business Representative at UA Local 469 Plumbers and Pipefitters of 
Arizona and represents the Labor category. He will serve his third term to expire 
September 4, 2022. 
 
James Murphy 
Mr. Murphy is the President and CEO of Willmeng Construction and represents the 
Contactor category. He will serve his second term to expire September 4, 2022.  
 
Human Services Commission 
 
I recommend the following individuals to serve as Chair and Vice Chair of the 
commission: 
 
Roberta Mack 
Ms. Mack is a Caregiver Coordinator with Arizona Opportunities Industrialization. She 
represents Senior Services and is serving her second term. In accordance with the 
Human Services Commission recommendation, I recommend Ms. Mack to serve as 
Chair through June 30, 2020. 
 
Tamara Floyd 
Ms. Floyd is a Program Coordinator with the University of Arizona Roosevelt Early 
Childhood Family Resource Center. She represents Community Services and is serving 
her second term. In accordance with the Human Services Commission 
recommendation, I recommend Ms. Floyd to serve as Vice Chair through June 30, 
2020. 
 
Phoenix Deferred Compensation Board and Post Employment Healthcare Plan 
Board 
 
I recommend the following individual for reappointment: 
 
Brian Moore 
Mr. Moore is Vice President of Member Benefits of United Phoenix Fire Fighters 
Association International Association. Effective September 30, 2019, he will serve his 
fourth term to expire September 30, 2022. 
 


